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Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Community & Fiscal Projects 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

THRU: Chief AI Terry, Anchor Point Fire & Emergency Medical Service AreaAVr 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director~ . 

FROM: Brenda Ahlberg, Community & Fiscal Projects Mana~ 
DATE: January 23, 2019 

RE: Grant Award and Match Confirmation 

The Southern Region Emergency Medical Services Council, Inc (SREMS) has 
awarded an equipment grant under the Code Blue Phase 19 program. The 
Anchor Point Fire & Emergency Medical Service Area will receive pediatric 
equipment valued at $1,504 (shipping included) during the 2018/2019 fiscal 
year. 

SREMS will purchase and deliver the equipment. The service area will provide the 
25 percent match to SREMS in the amount of $37 6.00. The required match is 
available in the FY19 operating budget. 

This does not require an ordinance because the value of the items is under 
$5000, and the .. grant. reimburses the borough for expenditures previously 
approved and appropriated by the Assembly .. through KPB 02014-19, training 
fund (KPB R2000-014 as excerpted). 

Enclosed: Award Notification Letter 
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December 13, 2018 

AI Terry, Fire Chief 
Anchor Point Fire & Emergency Medical Services 
POBox 350 
Anchor Point, AK 99556 

Dear Chief Terry: 

6130 Tuttle Place, Suite B, Anchorage, AK 99507-7102 
(907) 562-6449 FAX: (907) 562-9893 www.sremsc.org 

The Minigrant program was funded at $15,000 this year. We are pleased to notify you that a Minigrant has been 
awarded to your organization to cover expenses for EMS supplies. Your award was calculated as follows: 

$ 490.50 Handtevy Pediatric Equipment Bag 
$ 750.00 Handtevy Pediatric Equipment 
$ 264.00 Freight 
$1,504.00 Total Requested 

$ 376.00 25% Required Community Match 
$1,128.00 Minigrant Award 

You have requested that we purchase these items for your agency and bill you for your Community match. We are in 
the process of obtaining updated quotes and will contact you if there is a change in pricing prior to placing the order. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me, or Julie Pannone, for assistance. 

Thank you for your support of your EMS responders and EMS program in your community! 

Sincerely, L 
;! 

John R. Gardner Ph.D., NREMTP, IAEMD 
Executive Director 


